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AUGUST 29, 2013 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 22/13 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PIRACY: FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQs) 
 
Please note that the International Group of P&I Clubs has just published the latest set of 
FAQs concerning piracy on its website at: 
 

http://www.igpandi.org/Piracy/FAQs 
 
Members are asked to note their records accordingly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 

http://www.igpandi.org/Piracy/FAQs

